@BDBﬁ& Masters League 2016-2017

Georgian Bay District Badminton Association

Let’s get a League going for players 30+ years old! An excellent way to play more and
socialize with others in the District at a great venue!!

Details:

Venue is BCOE in Newmarket (Hwy. 404 & Davis Dr.)

Play is Sunday afternoons; 2-5 pm

Start date is Sunday, January 8, 2017 for 15 weeks

No play will be held on Family Day weekend, March Break weekends, Provincial Masters,
National Masters, or GBDBA Districts

Minimum 4 players per team; 2 Ladies, 2 Men

Combined on-court team age must combine to a minimum of 80 years

8 teams are required so teams will not be required to play every weekend

Every weekend will have 2 ties involving 4 Teams; 1 Mens Doubles, 1 Ladies Doubles, 2
Mixed Doubles

Will start play as a round robin and then seeding for playoffs will occur

Players are to provide their own feather shuttles

Team Entry Fee is $200

Additional Information

The minimum number of players per Team is 4; the maximum number is at the discretion
of the Team.

If a player would like to participate but is unable to fully commit, you can ask to be put on
the List of Substitutions. However, these players can only play once per Team. Itis the
Team’s decision if the Substitution will pay the Team any fees.

Email Sarah Khoo if you would like to be placed on the List of Substitutions

If a Team is unable to play on their scheduled day of play, it is the Team’s responsibility to
arrange a date, time, and location to play that particular tie with the other team.

More details on prizes to follow if 8 teams are interested

Deadline to register: November 30, 2016

Please submit Registration Form to Sarah Khoo, skhoo8@rogers.com.
Team fee can be brought to the Team’s first day of play.




@BDBﬁ\ Masters League 2016-2017

Georgian Bay District Badminton Association

Registration Form

Please Print all Information

Team Name:

Team Contact:

Team Contact Email:

Team Contact Phone Number:

Player Name Player Email

Please email Registration Form to Sarah Khoo, skhoo8@rogers.com by November
30, 2016.




